Caradoc Newsletter: Spring 1 
 
Happy New year and welcome to Caradoc’s Spring Term. This half term in class we will be focusing on the book by Rachel Bright and Jim Field called ‘The Lion Inside’.  Packed full of striking visuals and a ‘feel good’ rhyming story, we will be learning about: using appropriate punctuation, grammar and key vocabulary.  All of these new skills will help us to write our own fictional journey at the end of the unit.  
 
In Maths, we will be concentrating on: Money, multiplication and division, length and height and mass capacity and temperature. ‘Animals and their habitats’ is the focus of this term’s Science Topic as well as looking at plants and the environment. 
 
We have already made a good start to our Geography unit, which is focusing on ‘Around the World’. We will be travelling around different continents; exploring the fascinating arts, cultures and traditions. In RE we will be developing an understanding of the Islam faith, looking at their God, Allah, and The Five Pillars of Islam.  
In PE we will focusing on Gymnastics and ball sports. In Music, we will be looking at what it takes to be in a band, focusing on pulse, rhythm, improvisation and composition.  In Art we are learning about monoprinting. During our lessons in ICT, the children will be learning about the use of computers and how we can use them to create Music. 
 
Whilst in Caradoc, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their book and Reading Record being returned every day. Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. Our set days are a Monday and Wednesday but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term. 
 
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Perseverance. The children will be looking at how this value links to our learning and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Many thanks 
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